
ok, per this e-mail, i will return confidcntial document No. 0952501 hack to FDL. 
tha1zks. 

- .. . " , .  .... - . .  , . ~  

From: Denise Vandiver 
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2005 8:35 AM 
To: Marguerite Lockard 
Cc: Bob Freeman 
Subject: RE: Declassification of Confidential DNs 

Based on what w e  did last month, that's fine with me! 

-- 
From: Marguerite Lockard 
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2005 8:15 AM 
To: Denise Vandiver 
Subject: Declassification of Confidential DNs 

Hi Denise, 

Confidential DNs 09079-01,09080-01, and 09081-01 are being declassified and forwarded to you. 

Confidential DN 09525-01 is ready to be declassified, but in the Commissioner's order, he said that FPL would like to have their stuff 
back. Is it OK to return confidential DN 09525-01 to the company instead of declassifying it and placing it in the public docket ? ? ? ?  

Marguerite 

811 712005 


